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Carloway Football Club players and supporters recently took part in their annual 20mile sponsored walk 
from Carloway to Stornoway, via the Pentland road, in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support and club funds. 

Rhona MacDonald, who again raised the greatest sum of money, presented a cheque for £750 to 
Macmillan Cancer Support. In the 3 years this event has taken place Carloway Football Club has raised 
£2475 for the charity, and the committee would like to take this opportunity to thank everybody who took 
part, sponsored participants and helped with organising the event. We look forward to more people taking 
part in next year’s event. 

 

 


